Manheim Planning Board Public Hearing on August 22, 2023 
The Town of Manheim Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on August 22, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in connection with its review of the Subdivision Application submitted by Kevin Sullivan and Veronica Sullivan in connection with property located at 174 State Route 170, Little Falls New York (Tax Map Parcel No115.1-1-1.2) at the Town of Manheim Office. A Regular Meeting will follow to finalize the Sullivan Subdivision and discuss the Jardina Subdivision/Variance Application.
